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Addressing	Conference
URISA	and	the	National	Emergency	Number	Association	(NENA)	have	announced	the	2010	URISA/NENA	Addressing	Conference	in
Charlotte,	North	Carolina,	taking	place	from	16th	to	18th	August	2010.

The	conference	features	three	full-day	workshops:
•Open	Source	GIS	for	Addressing	
•Addresses:	Key	to	GIS	Success	
•Introduction	to	NG	911	-	Geographic	Information	Systems	(GIS)	is	a	major	aspect	of	Next	Generation	9-1-1.

The	Program	Committee	organized	an	educational	program	based	upon	abstracts	submitted	through	a	Call	for	Participation	and	organised
according	to	these	topics:
•Adventures	in	Addressing	
•E-911
•Addressing	Strategies	for	Success

https://www.gim-international.com/content/news/addressing-conference


